KOWLOON BOWLING GREEN CLUB

23 October 2015

Notice
Dear KBGC bowlers,

Wearing Proper Bowling Uniform and Footwear during Lawn Bowling
Competitions

I believe our bowlers have already learnt of the recent complaint case for
improper lawn bowl footwear. Although this contravention was not the problem
of our side, T do hope that we can treat the incident as a positive reminder so that
none of our men and women bowlers will fall into similar predicament.

Do remember wearing proper bowling uniform and footwear throughout all
bowling games.

Bolly Yim
Bowls Convenor
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